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The Indigenous Law Journal is dedicated to developing dialogue 
and scholarship in the field of Indigenous legal issues, both 

within Canada and internationally. We encourage submissions 
from all perspectives on these issues. Our central concerns are 

Indigenous legal systems and the interaction of other legal 
systems with Indigenous peoples. 

We are the only legal periodical in Canada with this focus. We 
welcome the addition of your voice to the discussion. 

For full details on the submissions process, requirements, and 
student awards, please see: ilj.law.utoronto.ca 

We now accept recorded oral submissions. 
Please contact the Submissions Manager prior to making an oral 

submission, or to submit written work:  
submissions.ilj@utoronto.ca 

Please address questions to Josh Favel, Jacqueline Stroz, and 
Catherine Ma, Co-Editors-in Chief: indiglaw.journal@utoronto.ca 


